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security are just a couple of examples that are of 
more pressing concern.”  

The centre for AI safety, a San Francisco based 
non-profit organisation stated recently, "Mitigating 
the risk of extinction from AI should be a global 
priority alongside other societal-scale risks such as 
pandemics and nuclear war." This statement was 

issued as encouragement to AI experts, journalists, 
policymakers and the public to talk more about 
urgent risks relating to artificial intelligence. Above 
all else AI systems must be safe, secure and 
transparent.  

So does AI pose an existential threat? Many 
argue that it does. Only time will tell. 

 
 

 
New AMPERE member responsible for Social Media 
During the AMPERE 2023 OGA, Feyisara Adekunle offered to look after the AMPERE presence on social media. A short 
bio of Feyisara is reported below. 
 
Feyisara Adekunle is a seasoned Community and Engagement Lead with over 5 years of 
experience in mental health and community outreach. She holds a bachelor’s degree 
from the University of Grant MacEwan and pursued a career in development therapy 
before joining the team at Aurora Hydrogen. Feyisara has successfully led multiple high-
impact community outreach programs and events throughout her career. She is an 
active member of several non-profit outreach organizations, including A Village of 
Wellness, Munangwa Foundations, AbbyCare Health and Wellness Centre, and The 
African Arts Foundation of Edmonton. 
Feyisara is deeply passionate about community engagement and adopts a holistic 
approach to care, which is evident in her co-creation of ‘A Divine Experience (ADE),’ a 
lifespan development and entertainment business, alongside her brother. Beyond her 
professional life, Feyisara channels her creativity primarily through writing. Her mission is to continue spreading 
awareness and knowledge through different creative outlets.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


